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Memorandum for General Miles

June 2, 1941   [Washington, D.C.]

Attached are some notes General McCoy sent me at my request following a brief conversation on the subject when he passed through Washington the other day.  I am much impressed with his suggestions regarding more attachés or rather assistant attachés of Latin blood.1  Possibly more training planes with young aviators would be helpful.

As to his reference to Steele’s “American Campaigns”, please purchase half a dozen sets of these books from the Infantry Journal people—who I am certain have them, and send them to Sibert, with instructions to send one set to the man to whom McCoy refers, with a card that this is being done with the compliments of General McCoy.2
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1. On the assignment of officers of Hispanic descent as attaches to Latin America, see Marshall to John F. O’Hara, July 22, 1941, Papers of George Catlett Marshall, #2-516 [2:  573–74].

2. Colonel Edwin L. Sibert (U.S.MA., June, 1918), military attaché in Brazil, had given a copy of the first volume of Matthew F. Steele, American Campaigns (Washington:  GPO, 1901) to the commander at Bahia.  Steele’s work is a classic study of United States military history and strategy; he taught at Fort Leavenworth’s service schools from 1903 to 1908.  McCoy suggested that complete sets of the work should be provided to each attaché to give to senior Latin American officers. 

Recommended Citation:  The Papers of George Catlett Marshall, ed. Larry I. Bland, Sharon Ritenour Stevens, and Clarence E. Wunderlin, Jr.  (Lexington, Va.:  The George C. Marshall Foundation, 1981– ).  Electronic version based on The Papers of George Catlett Marshall, vol. 2, “We Cannot Delay,” July 1, 1939-December 6, 1941  (Baltimore and London:  The Johns Hopkins University Press, 1986), p. 522.

